
 
 
 
3 CHARGING FOR FLUORESCENT TUBE DISPOSAL FROM COMMERCIAL SOURCES 

(AN299-2003) 
 
The Department recently purchased equipment, from the Strategic Waste Fund, for the safe disposal 
of fluorescent tubes.  An arrangement has been made with a local company for recycling of the 
constituent parts. 
 
The Committee is asked to approve a charge of 40p plus VAT per tube from the commercial sector for 
this service.  Domestic customers will not be charged. 
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